
 

Dear Friends, 

While Memorial Day weekend is often the perfect time to take a short trip or kick off the start of summer with 

friends and family, it’s also much more than a day off. It’s one in which we remember and honor fallen soldiers 

who’ve sacrificed their lives for our country and freedoms.  

Many use the occasion to remember family members who’ve passed, both military and civilian. A national 

moment of remembrance takes place at 3 p.m. local time, and some lower their flags to half-staff from dawn 

until noon.  

No matter how you spend the holiday – taking place this year on Monday, May 31st – we hope you are able to 

enjoy it with family and friends either in-person or virtually. If you have served in the military, we thank you 

for your service and the sacrifices you’ve made for our country.  

The financial markets and our offices will be closed to observe Memorial Day. Should you find it necessary, 

you can access your accounts using Raymond James Client Access any time. We’ll reopen the offices on 

Tuesday June 1st.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://clientaccess.rjf.com/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Peter L. Mendall, CFP® 

Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP® 

 
T 207.621.2626   //   F 207.621.2727 
320 Water Street, 4th Floor, Augusta, ME 04330 
www.raymondjames.com/maineretirementcenter 
The Mendall Financial Group, LLC is not a registered broker/dealer, and is independent of Raymond James Financial Services. 
Investment Advisory Services are offered through Raymond James Financial Services Advisors, Inc. 
To opt out of receiving future emails from us, please reply to this email with the word “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. The information 

contained within this commercial email has been obtained from sources considered reliable, but we do not guarantee the foregoing 

material is accurate or complete. 

 

 

Announcements: 

 

• CFP® Kim Mondonedo has been working since 2018 towards a 

Doctorate of Education. This May, Kim graduated from University of 

New England and we’d like to congratulate her on this 

accomplishment!  

• Starting June 14th, Kimberley Mondonedo will be taking a sabbatical 

until Monday, August 30th. During this time, Kim’s client accounts 

will be overwatched by her brother, CEO, and CFP®, Peter Mendall. 

Please let us know if you have any questions.   

• May is Raymond James Cares Month. Historically, the team has put on 

our annual shredding day during this Cares month, however, due to 

Covid we’ve moved it to August. With that, The Mendall Financial 

team has made a monetary donation to Kennebec Land Trust, Maine 

Organic Farmers and Gardeners Association, and Maine Farmland 

Trust-Forever Farmland in honor of Cares month.  

• Shredding Day! Mark your calendars; we have set it for Monday, 

August 30th from 9:00am-11:00am. The team is looking forward to 

seeing you in person!  

• Mental health concerns have been prevalent especially with the 

pandemic effecting many people this past year. National Alliance on 

Mental Illness is an organization we continue to support, and believe 

they have great resources to assist during challenging times. With 

Mental Health Awareness month in full swing; we wish you a healthy, 

safe summer.  
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